
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal  
DATE: December, 2018 
RE: Board of Trustees Report 

 
Enrollment Numbers: 
  

5th Grade- 97 
6th Grade- 101 

 7th Grade- 99 
 8th grade- 91 
 
Veterans Day Assembly: 

We had a Veterans Day assembly and were joined by several of our community 
Veterans. We also retired our old school flag at the assembly. 

 
 
 
 
Winter Parent Teacher Conferences: 

We saw about 50% of our parents with the largest percentage of 5th and 6th 
grade parents attending. 
 
HMS Food Drive: 

Our Avid students are organizing a food drive for the month of December in 
partnership with elementary.  
 
MAP Testing 



We began MAP testing on December 3rd. Students have set goals for winter and 
the testing is going well so far.  
 
PBIS Implementation 
HMS staff continue to focus on consistency with expectations. Each grade level 
team is working on developing incentives for students making great choices for 
second semester. 
 

 
 
 
Upcoming Events: 
 
December 20th- Winter Assembly and End of Semester 1 

 
 


